February 12, 2015

Jessica Wilson

Re: FOIA #15-071

Dear Ms. Wilson:

I write to respond to your Freedom of Information request dated and received in my office on January 29, 2015, in which you requested:

"I request access to the Pharmacology Student Survey results of sent to the Pharmacology students in the college of medicine on June 13, 2013. I've pasted the original email below to assist you in locating the survey and results."

A search was conducted and no records responsive to your request could be located.

You have a right, under the law, to seek a review of this response by the Public Access Counselor (PAC) in the Office of the Attorney General. The PAC may be reached by phone at 217-782-1396, by email to publicaccess@atg.state.il.us, or by postal mail at the Public Access Bureau, 500 S. 2nd Street, Springfield, Illinois 62706. You also have the right to seek judicial review under section 11 of this Act.

If you have questions for our office, please contact 217-333-6400.

Sincerely,

Thomas P. Hardy Executive Director and Chief Records Officer